
NEWSLETTER – 26th September 2019 

Diary Dates 
27th Sept  - Disco 

27th Sept  - Last day for Term 3 

1st Oct  - Seedling Planting Morning & Working Bee 

3rd Oct  - Mini Master Chef Pizza Making 

14th Oct  - Students and Staff return for Term 4 

24th Oct - NRMA Road Safety Visit 

25th Oct - PSSA Gala Day 1 

1st Nov  - ~~ SPRING FAIR ~~ 

4th -15th Nov - Swim Scheme 

7th Nov  - Kindy 2020 Orientation 
 

From The Principal 
Extravaganza 
Congratulations to all the Rosemeadow PS students for their 

incredible performances at our Extravaganza on Tuesday 

night at Event Cinemas.  I am sure parents would agree that 

the performances were highly entertaining and engaging. The 

behaviour of every student was exemplary and the award for 

‘Best in Public’ goes to Year 2, Year 4 and Senior Dance 

Group. They were taken by their teachers for a free movie 

to Event Cinemas and really enjoyed the movie, Abominable.   
 

I would like to thank all staff for their organisation, 

creativity and for ‘going above and beyond’ to ensure the 

success of Extravaganza. I would like to acknowledge Miss 

Hyeronimus’s excellence in coordinating our Extravaganza 

event this year.  
 

  
 

School Holidays 
This Friday 27th September will be the last day of term 3. I 

wish all students and staff a safe and happy school holiday. 

School returns for students and staff on Monday 14th 

October. 
 

Newsletter 
This will be the last newsletter sent home in printed format. 

In future the newsletter will be available to look at or print 

from our school web page. 
 

Mrs Gilbert 
 

School Holiday Activities 
Seedling Planting & Working Bee. 

When: Tue 1st Oct  
Time: 10am -12 noon 

Where: RPS Meadow 

Cost: FREE 
 

The planting will be followed by a FREE BBQ. All children 

must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

Mini Master Chef Cooking Session – Pizza Making 

When: Thursday 3rd October 

Time: 11 am 

Where: RPS Mobile Kitchen  
Cost: FREE 

Come along and create your own pizza. All 

children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

For more information please call Miss Wendy on 4621 4902. 
 

Wendy Wallis 
 

 
 

 
 

The Kindergarten orientation program consists of three 

visits to the school in Term 4. New students are invited to 

spend time in the kindergarten classrooms to experience 

first-hand what life is like at big school. They will 

participate in classroom activities, meet the Kindergarten 

teachers, their new peers, as well as some of their Year 6 

buddies for 2020. 
 

Rosemeadow Public School is now accepting enrolments for 

2020. Please contact the school in person or by phone on 

46 211 733 for enquiries and an enrolment form. 
 

Mrs Delaney 
 

Rosemeadow’s Got Talent 
It is that time of the year for our highly anticipated 

Rosemeadow's Got Talent. Auditions will commence on 

Wednesday 16th October.  
 

If students are ready, please meet Ms Williams outside Miss 

Schofield's classroom (1S) straight after eating time. No 

music is required, just know the name of the song. Please 

remember all acts and music must be school 

appropriate. After the auditions, the first Rosemeadow's 

Got Talent show will be held the following week, 

Wednesday 23rd October, during lunch in the school hall.  
 

First, second and third place getters will automatically 

proceed into the Grand Final. Teachers Choice will also come 

into play. This format will continue throughout the term 

concluding with the Grand Final in week 9. 
 

Mrs Williams 

 
Breanna Ni 6H - ‘Safe’ Award 
Breanna is kind and helpful to everyone in 

the classroom and always treats other 

students with fairness and understanding. 

She sets an example of excellence in 

behaviour and cooperation. Breanna has 

worked consistently this year and 

challenges herself to keep improving by applying herself to 

all tasks. She ensures everyone is following the school rules 

and reminds others politely to follow the rules if they are 

breaking them. Breanna displays these qualities inside and 

outside of school areas. She follows all school rules on 

excursions and assists the teacher at gala days. She does all 

this and more with a positive attitude and a smile on her 

face. 
 

Elizabeth B 4L - ‘Safe’ Award 
Lizzy is a responsible student who always follows class and 

school rules, and is aware of how these help to keep 

everyone safe. She is mindful of her classmates and works 

hard to make the classroom a safer place 

for everyone. Lizzy can be trusted to 

approach all activities with a sensible and 

mature attitude and listens carefully to 

instructions to ensure she completes tasks 

safely. She shows initiative when we are 

packing away and will do her best to ensure 

her work space and the classroom is neat and tidy. In the 

playground, Lizzy conducts herself in a way that ensures the 

safety of not only herself, but others playing in the same 

area. She is to be congratulated on her ongoing commitment 

towards being a safe student at Rosemeadow Public School. 

Well done Lizzy, keep up the great work! 
 

Emerson Y 4/5K - ‘Respectful’ Award 
Emerson represented Rosemeadow Public School and 

Campbelltown Zone PSSA in the senior boys relay team with 

exceptional sportsmanship and pride. He 

displayed a positive attitude at all times and 

committed himself to achieving his very best 

for both himself and his team at the zone 

and regional athletics carnivals. Emerson 

made sure he participated in all training 

sessions, worked respectfully with his team 

members and always tried his best to 

improve. He listened carefully when given instructions and 

asked questions to make sure he was achieving his best.  
 

Emerson displayed respectful behaviour towards his team 

mates, teachers and students competing from other schools 

at both athletics carnivals. He is to be congratulated on his 

outstanding behaviour, commitment to his team and the high 

standard he has set for students representing Rosemeadow 

Public School. 
 

Truth N 6H - ‘Respectful’ Award 
Truth is a kind and caring student who consistently displays 

the school rules and values. She is always 

respectful to herself, her peers and all school 

staff. Truth shows a great deal of kindness, 

and this is something that is acknowledged by 

her peers and teachers. She takes school life 

in her stride and thinks things through in a 

mature manner. 
 

Jeanie P 4/5K - ‘Learner’ Award 
Jeanie is an outstanding example of what it 

truly means to be a learner. She is a highly 

capable student who is working well beyond 

what is expected for her age. Jeanie attends 

the Stage 3 Enrichment Maths Class 

although she is only in Stage 2 and is 

currently working through the Stage 4 Maths 

syllabus. Mrs Ryan always comments on what an asset she is 

to the classrooom and how she consistently contributes to 

the positive culture of the group.  
 

Despite Jeanie being exceptionally talented in many areas, 

she is always humble and eager to learn more. She happily 

helps others and loves a challenge. Jeanie never takes it for 

granted that she is correct and is continually reflecting and 

refining upon her work. She has attended school every day 

since her first day of kindergarten, never having had a day 

off or been late to school. Her dedication to learning doesn’t 

go unnoticed and she is certainly a role model for others.  
 

Matilda P 6S - ‘Learner’ Award 
Matilda is a wonderful student to teach. She 

always does her best in the classroom and will 

push herself to aim for higher and higher 

goals. Matilda is a very capable independent 

worker who will try to solve any problems she 

has by herself and uses her resources effectively to 

complete all tasks. She always finishes her work to a high 

standard. Well done Matilda! 
 

Well done everyone. 
 

 

Donations  
It is that time of year again! We are collecting items 

for hampers that will be used as prizes for the 

Chocolate Wheel at the Spring Fair. 
 

Each grade has been given a specific theme of items 

to collect, as listed below: 

 Kindergarten and Support Unit: Bathroom (soap, 

shampoo, washer, tissues, etc.) 

 Year 1: Non-perishable groceries (cans of food, 

sauces, spreads, etc.) 

 Year 2: Cleaning Products (sponges, scourers, 

Spray and Wipe, etc.) 

 Year 3: ‘Her’ Pamper Pack (nail polish, hand lotion, 

etc.) 

 Year 4: ‘His Pamper Pack (golf balls, socks, etc.) 

 Year 5: Party Supplies (balloons, lollies, packet 

cake mixes, etc.) 

 Year 6: Stationery (paper, pens, stickers, etc.) 

              
Donations are welcome up until Monday 28th October 

2019 and will be collected from your child’s classroom. 

If you have any questions please see your child’s 

teacher or contact Mrs Weston on Mondays and 

Tuesdays. 
 

Thank you for your support,  

The Spring Fair Committee 

Thursday 7th November 2019, 9:30-10:30am 

Thursday 14th November 2019, 9:30-10:30am 

Thursday 21st November 2019, 9:30-10:30am 
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Lolly Bags 
In support of the Spring Fair which will be held on Friday 1st November 2019, we are asking parents to donate either of the 

following: 
 

-packets of lollies, -packets of Jelly Beans, or -fun size chocolate bars  -lollipops etc 
 

Please send these in to Miss Woods as soon as possible 
 

At Spring Fair, parents are invited to come and we encourage you to come and spend the afternoon with your child. It will be lots 

of fun! 
 

Miss Woods 

Donations  
Our Spring Fair is on Friday 1st November 2019. 
 

We are looking for donations for our Aladdin’s Cave  – “Remember someone’s trash is another person’s treasure.” 
 

We are looking for – Furniture, books, crockery, electrical goods, whitegoods etc... all will be gratefully received. 
 

All funds raised will go towards resources for our students!  Please Help. Please contact the office for more information.  
 

Bryce Coleman and Greg Finch – Aladdin’s Cave Stall Co-ordinator 
 
 

Aladdin’s Cave 


